
 
  

Questions? Concerns? Something to share? 
Please contact your Grade 1 PTSO reps: 

 

Christina Camara (Brodie)- 808-281-1781 

Sanoe Kaneshiro (Race & Cam)- 808-250-0158 
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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

➢ FEBRUARY 15, 2019 

No School- In-Service 
 

➢ FEBRUARY 18, 2019 

No School- Holiday 
 

➢ FEBRUARY 22, 2019 

Movie Night at Namahana 
 

➢ MARCH 14-15, 2019 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

➢ MARCH 18-25, 2019 

No School- Spring Break 
 

➢ MARCH 26, 2019 

No School- Holiday 
 

➢ APRIL 12, 2019 

No School- In-Service  
 

➢ APRIL 13, 2019 

Ho’olaule’a 
 

➢ APRIL 19, 2019 

No School- Holiday 

 

HO’OLAULE’A UPDATES 
 

DONATION REQUEST 
 

This year Class of 2030 is in charge of Chow Fun and the Ho’olaule’a 

committee is still requesting donations of the following items: 
 

(3)- 4# Beef Base 

(1)- 5# Oyster Sauce 

(2)- 1# Furikake 

(3)- Big Nori Pack from Costco 
 

Please contact Ho’olaule’a chair, Stina Ki’ili (August), at (214) 864-6393 or 

stinavai@gmail.com, to arrange for donation pick up. Monetary donations will 

also be accepted. Deadline for donations is April 6, 2019. 
 

Mahalo to Luana and Kaiana’s Ohana for your donations!!! 
 

************************************************************************************** 
 

FOOD SAFETY AND SANITATION TRAINING 
 

Parents will need to take this online class in order to work/volunteer in our 

Chow Fun booth at the Ho’olaule’a. The class only takes about 10 minutes to 

complete and certification is valid for up to 7 years. Please plan to complete 

the training if you have not already done so.  

 
The training link is located at www.ksbe.edu/maui in the Forms/Resources 

section under PARENT heading. 

 

Please contact Mandy Sesano for questions or to check the status of your 

certification: masensan@ksbe.edu or 572-3226. 

WE NEED YOU!!! 
 

Are you interested in representing the Class of 2030? The PTSO is currently 

recruiting representatives for the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

PTSO class reps will be asked to attend 1x/monthly evening  
meetings (which rotate between upcountry and central  

meeting locations). Each class will need 2 representatives.   

 

If you are interested in volunteering or would like more  

information, please contact Christina or Sanoe. 

 

HAUMANA SPOTLIGHT 
 

If you have not yet submitted 
your child’s info to be 

featured in the Haumana 

Spotlight, please email 

ksmaui2030@gmail.com 

with the following: 
 

- Activities/ Hobbies 

- What they want to be 

when they grow up 

- Favorite school lunch 

- Picture 
 

If your child has not yet been 

featured in our newsletter, 
we have not received their 

info. Please send ASAP, so 

we can feature all of our 

Class of 2030 haumana 

before the end the year. 

 

mailto:stinavai@gmail.com
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HAUMANA SPOTLIGHT 

River Garguilo 
 

 

Activities/ Hobbies: 
Gymnastics, swimming 

 

 

 

 

When I grow up  
I want to be a: 

Marine Biologist 

 

 

 
 

Favorite School Lunch: 

Nachos 

 

Luana Chaves 
 
 

Activities/ Hobbies: 
Gymnastics, hula, 

cheerleading 

 

 

 

When I grow up  
I want to be a: 

Teacher 

 

 

 
 

Favorite School Lunch: 

Spaghetti 

Race Kaneshiro 
 

 
 
 

Activities/ Hobbies: 

Baseball, flag football, 

swimming, cub scouts, 

drawing 

 

 
When I grow up 

I want to be a: 

Firefighter 

 

 
 
 

Favorite School Lunch: 

Cheeseburger Pizza 

Cam Kaneshiro 
 

Activities/ Hobbies: 

Baseball, flag football, 
swimming, cub scouts, 

playing Minecraft 

 

 
 

When I grow up 

I want to be a: 

Police Officer or 

Professional Baseball 
Player 

 
 

Favorite School Lunch: 

Pizza 

ALL SCHOOL MOVIE NIGHT 
 

Friday, February 22, 2019 
    Event Begins: 5:30pm  

Showtime: 6:30pm 
 

  Namahana (Elementary Cafeteria) 
 

    Admission is free.  
  Concessions will be available for purchase,  

 with proceeds to be donated to a local non-profit.  
 

  Don’t forget to bring: 
     blankets, pillows,  

        low-back beach chairs, 
 reusable bottle/flask 

 

RSVP at https://tinyurl.com/ksmmovie to receive free popcorn, 
topping, and hot cocoa. 

 
 
 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/ksmmovie

